

# Robin Hood Primary School

## Whole School Information – Friday 20th May 2022

### **BIKEABILITY**

This week our year 6 pupils have had Bikeability and have loved improving their skills over the week.

#### **CELEBRATION OF LEARNING**

We are currently busy finalising dates and times in the next half term's diary to celebrate learning! This will involve parents and carers being invited to join us in school and be given the opportunity to take a look and celebrate the children's fabulous learning. We are really looking forward to finally being able to add these important dates back in to the school calendar. A Parent Mail will be coming out next week with more details of these events, which will take place at either the beginning or end of the school day.

#### **PARENT QUESTIONNAIRES**

All of the parent consultations have been completed and we will be sending out a google forms parent questionnaire on Monday. Please watch out for the parent mail and complete these. We welcome your feedback.

#### DIAMOND JUBILEE

We are looking forward to our diamond jubilee celebration next Friday 27<sup>th</sup> May. Please don't forget the children are invited on this day to wear colours of the Union Jack or royal themed attire - they may even choose to accessorise with a crown or toy Corgi. We can't wait to see everyone's outfits!

Have a lovely weekend,

Mrs Harris